
     First Christian Church 
                                 Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) 

January 21, 2022 

 

Dear Community Supporter, 

 

We are excited to announce the Miriam Ministry!  This new outreach has been created to distribute 

diapers, as well as developmental toys and books to newborns of Washington County’s needy families. 

Diapers are a basic hygiene need. And we know that research has shown, communities which support 

the early physical and cognitive needs of children will lead to financially healthier families, higher 

literacy of children and an improved workforce and community.  

 

How It Works 

Sandersville First Christian Church will facilitate the purchase and delivery of infant-sized diapers 

and books and toys for infants to the Health Department each month.  The Health Department will, in 

turn, distribute these items to the approximate 80 WIC mothers it serves each month. 

 

How You Can Support the Miriam Ministry 

You or your organization’s support is vital to the success of this ministry.  Your regular or one-time 

contribution will be used to purchase the infant diapers and developmental books.  You may send 

your tax-deductible contribution to: 

 

Miriam Ministry      OR you may use PayPal:  miriamministry22@gmail.com 

c/o Sandersville First Christian Church 

P. O. Box 45 

Sandersville Georgia 31082 

 

As you can see, this ministry has been created to serve a vital need of our community. We ask that you 

prayerfully consider how you can help us in this very worthwhile endeavor. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robin Cook 

Chair of Miriam Ministry 

Sandersville First Christian Church 

Phone: 765-546-8156   Email:  robincook07@gmail.com  

 

Follow Us on Facebook: FCC Sandersville 

 

Miriam Ministry Committee Members: 

Carla Hutchings  Cheryl Jordan 

Chris Hutchings  Mary Charles Howard 

Trina Norwood  Rebecca Garbutt 

Susan Black   Robin Cook 
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